
 

 

From: Cox, Steve  
Sent: 10 January 2022 08:33 
To: Tim Frost <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Subject: RE: Police investigation 
 
Thank you  
 

 

 
This email and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain 
confidential information and/or may be legally privileged. If you have received this email in error, please notify 
the sender immediately and delete this email.  
 
From: Tim Frost <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: 09 January 2022 16:46 
To: Cox, Steve <Steve.Cox@torbay.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Police investigation 
 
Dear Mr Cox, 

Following on from our telephone conversation on 7th January 2022. I am putting in writing as requested 
what we discussed. 

On October 31st 2021, my now ex partner and I were involved in an argument together that got out of 
hand. One of the neighbours overheard our commotion and phoned the police. I was arrested and released 
on bail the following day without charge. I am on bail to the 24th January 2022 pending further inquiries.  

I would like to express my sincere apology in not contacting the licensing department about the matter. It 
was a genuine, honest mistake about my understanding of the licensing policy and procedures. I was not 
trying to be deceitful or non-cooperative.  

As soon as I attend the police station on the 24/01/22, I will immediately inform you of any outcome.  

If there is any further information you require, I am more than happy to provide it.  

Kind regards  

Tim Frost 
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